
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The AGM is to be held on 6th December 2021 at 7pm on Zoom but the prize giving will be next year – possibly as 

a “start” to the year. 

There are some committee members who are not standing again for the 2022 year.  All members have the right 

to nominate a member to the committee should they wish to do so. 

Subscriptions and table money will remain the same in 2022. 

At our current alert level, we cannot return to the Club Rooms. Until we have clear and definite guidelines 

regarding the government requirements and/or traffic lights applicable to bridge play, the committee is not 

speculating about our return to the Club and what this will look like. 

Please advise our secretary, Ailsa, prior to the meeting if you would like to raise any matter at the AGM. 

A copy of the Agenda, President and financial reports and last year’s minutes will be sent to you a day or two 

before the meeting. 

Should you wish to attend the AGM on Zoom but are unfamiliar with how this works, please contact your Club 

Captain, Liz Clayton, or Computer Manager, Vicki Jacobsen. If you do not have access to a computer, you could 

couple up with another bridge player and attend the AGM together with them. 

 

 

CAMBRIDGE CONTRACT BRIDGE CLUB AGM 2021 

Notice is hereby given of the Cambridge Bridge Club  

 Annual General Meeting 

 Monday, 6th December 2021 

7 pm on Zoom – click on this Link:     

Meeting ID: 987 695 4029 

Passcode: c1c2b3c 

 

 

 


